

## CITY OF SAINT PAUL

## OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL 310 CITY HALL 15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer EMAIL: <u>legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us</u> PHONE: (651) 266-8585 FAX: (651) 266-8574

May 23, 2016

Cynthia Perron 726 Plum Street Saint Paul MN 55106

VIA EMAIL: ponbev07@yahoo.com

Re: Appeal for Property at <u>726 Plum Street</u>

Dear Ms. Perron:

This is to confirm that on May 17, 2016, at the Legislative Hearing, Nhia Vang, Deputy Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to **Tuesday**, **June 7, 2016 at 11:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall** to further discuss the retaining wall issue. Hopefully by this time, you will have a survey done by your surveyor and Ms. Vang can move forward with a recommendation.

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8583.

Sincerely,

/s/

Mai Vang Legislative Hearing Coordinator

Cc: Paula Seeley
James Hoffman
Christine Boulware